## ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COUNCIL MEMORANDUM #16-072

DATE:

December 6, 2016

TO:

City Commission

FROM:

**Economic Development Council** 

SUBJECT:

Land Use Plan Amendment – Hidden Harbour

P & Z #15-91000001

At the meeting of the Economic Development Council held on December 6, 2016, the Council discussed the proposed Hidden Harbour LUPA, located at 1500 N Federal Highway.

It is the unanimous recommendation of the Council that the proposed LUPA be approved. Below is the recommendation motion that was passed:

MOTION by Dodie Keith-Lazowick and seconded by Paul Webb that they support the land use plan amendment for the Hidden Harbor project. All voted in favor of the motion.

Tom DiGiorgio

Chairman of the Council

**Economic Development Council**